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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 BBQ & Games Afternoon- Monday 14th July 
 
To celebrate the end of the academic year, we are delighted to be organising a special BBQ and Games 
Afternoon for our Year 9 students on Monday 14th July. This event will take place during lunch and 
continue through Periods 4 and 5 and will be supervised and led by the Year 10 pastoral team. 
 
At approximately 1:00pm, students will be served a BBQ-style lunch outdoors. Students will have the 
option of a meal deal for £2.80 which will include a choice of either a meat or vegetarian burger or hot 
dog, and a cookie. Alternatively, if they don’t want a cookie, they can just purchase a burger/hot dog 
for £2.00. Drinks are separate and are available at a cost of Radnor at £0.90, water at £0.70, fruit juice 
at £0.60, milk shake at £0.70. Payment will be made through the usual lunch till system. Please ensure 
your child has sufficient funds available on ParentPay in advance. 
 
For students who would prefer not to participate in the BBQ, the full lunch menu will still be available 
from the Food Court. As always, standard arrangements for students eligible for free school meals will 
apply. 
 
Students are welcome to bring a picnic blanket and, if they wish, any additional drinks or healthy snacks 
to enjoy during the afternoon. 
 
Please note that this will be a non-uniform day for all Year 9 students. Students are expected to wear 
appropriate clothing. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this event and are confident it will be a fun, memorable, and 
well-deserved celebration of the students' hard work this year. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Berry 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Year 8 & 9 
 

 


